
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               4th July 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘Be truthful to others, be truthful to yourself’ 

 
 

Miss Walsh 
 

One of our teaching assistants, Miss Lu Walsh 
is leaving next Wednesday for pastures new. 
Lu has been a much loved part of our team for 
over nine years, since starting as an apprentice 
at the age of 16.   Lu will be greatly missed but 
we know the time is right for her to set off on 
a new journey and we wish her all the best for 
the future.                

 

Meet the Teacher 
 

There is an opportunity for parents of 
children currently in Reception and Y1 to meet 
their child’s new class teacher. Please see 
below for classes, dates and times: 
 
RM -  1M  Miss McGowan   Mon 7 Jul 2:30pm 
 
RD  -  1K  Miss Kervin        Mon 7 Jul 2:30pm 
 
1K   -  2W Mrs White        Wed 9 Jul 2:30pm 
 
1M  -  2H  Miss Haynes      Wed 9 Jul 2:30pm 

 
 

Bluebells Assembly (RD) 
 

We would like to invite parents to Bluebells 
Class Assembly on Thursday 10th July at 
9.00am. in the Infant Hall. 
 

Mrs Davies Retirement Show 

We warmly invite you to join us for a special 
show to celebrate Mrs Davies’ retirement. It 
will be an opportunity for our school family to 
come together and express our gratitude for 
the years of dedication and care Mrs Davies 
has given to Lister Infant School. As each 
class will be taking part in the performance, 
we are offering 2 audience places per 
family. We wish we could offer more but due 
to space we need to limit numbers- sorry! 
Following the show- we are inviting families 
to join us on the Meadow for a Family 
Festival. Jamie Higgs, ex pupil and 
professional singer will be performing hits 
between 3:15-5pm. Bring a picnic blanket, 
some drinks and snacks and join in the fun! 

📅 Date: Tuesday 8th July 

🕓 Time: 1:45pm 

📍 Venue: Junior Hall 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Mrs Davin/Miss Hughes)  98% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)                   96%                
Poppies (Miss Kervin)            98% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)            96%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)             99% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)            98% 
 
We’ve had a great week with all classes 
in green! Well done everyone! Lot’s 
happening in school over the next two 
weeks so let’s see if we can push 
through and make this our best year 
ever for attendance!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

97.5% 

Y2 
 

A transition meeting for Y2 parents with the 
Junior Headteacher, Mr King and relevant 
staff is being held on: 

Wednesday 9th July 2:30pm 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 7  Jul      New to Y1 Parent Meeting 2:30pm 
 8  Jul      Mrs Davies Retirement Show 1:45pm 
 9  Jul      New to Y2 Parent Meeting 2:30pm 
10 Jul      Bluebells (RD) Class Assembly 9:00 
10 Jul      2H Forest School 
11  Jul      2W Biscuit Day 
15 Jul      Y2 Leavers Assembly 9:00am 
18 Jul      Break up for summer 1:15pm 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 10th July it is Snowdrops (2H) turn 
for Forest School. If possible can the children 
please bring in a pair of wellies (with name in) in 
a plastic bag. Thank you. 
 

Smoking/Vaping 
 

Just a gentle reminder that smoking or vaping 
is not allowed on the school grounds. We would 
also kindly ask if you could refrain from doing 
so outside of the school gates. Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 

Uniform 
 

We still have limited items of uniform left at 
greatly reduced prices. The items we have in 
stock are: 
 
Jumpers               11/12 
Cardigans             9/10, 7/8, 3/4    
Joggers                5/6                             
Polo’s                    9/10, 7/8 
PE Jog suits          3/4   
PE Jog pants         7/8   
Coats                     9/10, 7/8 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Teddy 
Bear’s Picnic on Wednesday – we look forward 
to seeing you all in September. 
 


